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URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 

17 SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

Please be advised that the George’s Valley Water Treatment Works will be temporarily closed on 

Thursday, 19 September 2024, between 07:00 and 17:00. This closure is necessary to carry out 

emergency repairs on the raw water pipeline. After the repairs, it will take time for the water sup-

ply to fill the reservoir and bulk line. Unfortunately, we cannot provide an exact time when water 

will be fully restored. Please note that the temporary closure planned for today ( Tuesday, 16 

September 2024) has been cancelled.  

 

The following areas may experience water shortages: 

 

• Aqua Park 

• Flora Park 

• Tzangeni 

• Golden Acres 

• Letaba River Estate 

• New Industrial Area 

• Premier Park 

• Some parts of Arbor Park 

 

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and we will appreciate your patience during 

the time of repairs. We assure you that every effort will be made to expedite the repairs and  

minimize the impact on your daily lives. 

 

For any inquiries, further information, or any assistance, please contact Tedia Molewa at 061 429 

0073 or Mathema Tladi at 082 962 8902.  
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